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Marlene H. Dortch

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

FRN: 002-5807-10
lowa Network Services, Inc.

FRN: 005-8579-17
McGuireWoods LLP

Re: lowa Network Services, Inc.
2002 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The accompanying material issued by lowa Network Services, Inc. (“INS”), is sent
to you for filing in compliance with the Federal Communications Commission’s Order
titled Tariff Review Plans For Carriers Subject to Rate-of-Return Requlation, which was
adopted in the proceeding titled In the Matter of July 2, 2002 Annual Access Charge
Tariff Filings, DA 02-1308, and released June 3, 2002 (“Tariff Review Plans Order”).

As described in the Description and Justification section of this filing, INS does not
intend to alter the rates for its access services for the July 2, 2002 through June 30, 2002
period encompassed in this filing. Since INS is not proposing any change to its existing
tariff, the materials submitted with this transmittal do not include any revised tariff pages.
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As required by the Tariff Review Plans Order, INS is submitting its 2002 Annual
Tariff Review Plan and associated tariff changes electronically, using the Commission’s
Electronic Tariff Filing System. As directed, INS Telecom is also distributing the
specified number of copies of this filing on computer diskette, in MS Word 97 SR-2
format, to each of the parties identified in the Commission’s Tariff Review Plans order.
Each of these diskette copies is accompanied with a copy of this transmittal letter.

Acknowledgement and date of receipt of this filing is requested. A duplicate copy
of this letter is provided for this purpose.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact James U.
Troup or Michael B. Adams, Jr. at 202-857-1700.

Sincerely,
/sl

James U. Troup
Michael B. Adams. Jr.

Counsel for
lowa Network Services, Inc.

Attachments
Description and Justification with Exhibits
2002 Tariff Review Plan

cc: RajKannan, FCC Pricing Policy Division
FCC Reference Information Center
Qualex International



